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March 5 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

 

March 12 

Planning Commission 

6:30 p.m. 

 

 

March 19 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

Mayors Message – We live in a beautiful 

place with many opportunities for 

recreation all around us.  I want to tell you 

about trails Hyrum has developed for all 

walkers and bikers to enjoy.  The trail head 

for these trails are at the mouth of 

Blacksmith Fork Canyon.  You can park in 

the pull out area on the north side of the 

road, or you can take the trail that begins 

at Hammer Road and follows Highway 101 

until it connects to the Blacksmith Fork 

River Trail.   It is 60% complete and plans are to have it fully 

completed by early summer.  

 

The Blacksmith Fork River Trail can be accessed by crossing the 

road from the parking area to the bridge which spans the 

Blacksmith Fork River.  The trial follows the river up the canyon for  

2 ½ miles.  It is open year-round and is used for those walking, 

running, biking, snow shoeing and cross-country skiing. 

 

The Bonnevillle Shoreline Trail starts north of the parking area.  It 

follows the deer fence along the mountain to Millville and will 

eventually connect further.  This trail opens after the second 

Saturday in April and closes on the first of January. 

 

I hope you will take time to enjoy the many things there are to 

do her in Hyrum. 

Sincerely, 

Mayor Stephanie Miller 

 

Indoor Walking - Spend some time walking or jogging in the Elite Hall. The Elite Hall will be 

open to the public Monday thru Friday mornings from 7:00 - 10:00 a.m. for walkers and joggers. 

Everyone is welcome, but please remember that children must be supervised at all times and 

please no food or drinks other than water. 
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Winter Parking Restrictions – Parking is not allowed on city streets or within ten feet of 

roadway pavement in any municipal right-of-way between the hours of 12:00 midnight and 

8:00 a.m. unless such vehicle is in a driveway approach or otherwise parked behind the curb 

where curb exists.  This law allows for snow removal and is in effect between November 1st and 

April 1st, even when there is no snow.

What is a Cross Connection? – A cross connection is defined as any real or potential 

connection (piping configuration) between the public water system or your drinking water 

and a source that can allow contaminants or pollutants to backflow into the public drinking 

water system. 

Wellbeing Survey – Hyrum City is participating in the Utah Wellbeing Project led by Dr. 

Courtney Flint at Utah State University.  Given the rapidly changing landscapes and 

populations in Utah, this survey will provide key information to city leaders about the wellbeing 

of residents and issues important to them.  All adult residents of Hyrum are encouraged to take 

the online survey by going to this link:  https://tinyurl.com/tefkdd6.  The survey should take 

approximately 10 minutes.  It’s anonymous and voluntary.  If you have questions about this 

survey and the USU Project, please contact the project director, Dr. Courtney Flint at 435-797-

8635 or courtney.flint@usu.edu.  This survey has been approved by USU’s Institutional Review 

Board (#9223) and Hyrum City.  

 

 
 

Senior Center News – ALL seniors are invited to join us at the Hyrum Senior Center located 

at 675 East Main, Hyrum. We are open Monday – Friday from 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. with lunch 

at noon Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays.  Please call by 10:00 a.m. to reserve your spot for 

lunch. The cost is $3.  

 

Mondays – Pool & Quilting. 

  2 Foot Clinic, 10:00 – 11:30 a.m. (make an appointment) 

   Board Meeting, 1:00 p.m. 

  9 Breakfast & Bingo, 10:30 a.m. 

  23 Breakfast & Bingo, 10:30 a.m.  
Tuesdays – Chair Yoga, 9:30 a.m., Games, 12:30 p.m.  
  17 Tip Class 

Wednesdays – Programs, 12:30 p.m. Pool & Quilting. 

  4 CAPSA Program – We are collecting shoes, purses, dresses, skirts, etc.  

 11 Leprechaun Party, 12:00 p.m. Please RSVP by March 9th. 

 18 Program by Artist Dave Mann.  

 25 Singing by Sherid Petersen. 

Thursdays –  5 Lunch Bunch, 11:00 a.m. 

  19 Mystery Trip, 9:30 a.m. 

Fridays – Bingo, 12:30 p.m. Pool & Quilting. 

  13 Wear Green BINGO. 
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  20 White Elephant BINGO. 

   Oliver at Terrace Playhouse, leaving at 4:30 p.m. 

  27 Household BINGO. 

Saturdays -  28 The Wizard Of Oz at the Old Barn.  

 

The Senior Center will be offering two chair yoga classes a week 

beginning in March.  Cammy Adair is our certified yoga instructor.  

She teaches in several areas in Cache Valley.  She will be doing chair 

& mat yoga as well as back care.  Her classes are amazing and we 

have seen some people’s quality of life improve from yoga.  Tuesday 

classes are at 9:30 a.m. and Friday classes are at 10:00 a.m.  These 

classes are FREE to the public.  Please come and see for yourself how 

great yoga is. 

 

Library News – Hours Monday - Friday 10:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m., Saturday 10:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  

Mondays -  Musical Monday’s 10:30 & 11:00 a.m. for ages 0-3. 

March 23rd, 4:00 p.m., Lego Club.  

Tuesday -  March 17th Terrific Tuesday, 4:30 p.m. 

Wednesdays - Wacky Wednesday’s 11:00 a.m. & 1:00 p.m. ages 3-5. 

   March 18th Special Disney Story Time, 4:00 & 4:30 p.m. 

Fridays -  March 6th Magic Tree House Adventure Club 

   Book #24, ‘Earthquake In The Early Morning,’ 3:30 p.m.  

Movie Days – March 11th Spies In Disguise, 4:00 p.m. 

   March 13th Musicals All Day! The Music Man, 10:00 a.m. Newsies, 12:00 p.m. 

   Seven Brides For Seven Brothers, 2:40 p.m. Into The Woods, 4:30 p.m.  

Teen Activities -  Join us every Friday in the Teen Zone from 3:00 – 5:00 p.m. for ages 12-17.    

   March 10th, Book Talk, 3:00 p.m.  

   March 27th, Movie, 3:00 p.m. 

Adult Activities - March 19th Service Book Club, 10:30 a.m. 

 

Like us on Facebook, Instagram, and Goodreads @hyrumlibrary.  Social media is where you 

will find up to date information on programs and so much more about the library.  Also, visit 

www.hyrumlibrary.com and sign up for your online library account today. 

 

Ridley’s Hometown Advantage Program is a great fundraiser for the library.  Simply sign up to 

donate your points you earn each time you shop at Ridley’s.  Each quarter the library receives 

a much welcomed donation from Ridley’s Family Markets.  You can choose to donate any or 

all of your points available. Here is how to donate: 

- Call Ridley’s Advantage Program at 208-324-4633 ext. 10118;  

- Log into your Advantage Card at www.shopridleys.com; 

- Stop at the customer service desk at Ridley’s and request a donation form; or 

- Fill out a donation form at the Hyrum Library. 

Museum News – Did you know that women from our community such as Jane Hyde Molen 

were part of the national movement 100 years ago to secure women’s suffrage? Jane helped 

advance Hyrum in many ways including serving for over twenty years as the Primary President 

of the South Cache Stake of Zion, as a teacher, and as a public speaker. Janes was known for 
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being dependable, faithful, willing, intelligent, and resourceful. Be sure to visit our new exhibit 

Historic Hyrum Women to learn more about Jane and other women in Hyrum who have had 

significant impacts on our community! This exhibit will be on display through June. 

Don’t miss our final movie of the season at our FREE Family Movie Night at the Elite Hall on 

Friday, March 6th. We will be showing FROZEN II, doors open at 6:30 p.m. and the movie will 

begin at 7:00 p.m. You are welcome to bring pillows, blankets, bean bags, camp chairs, and 

your own dinner and/or treats. This is a free event and everyone is welcome! 

We’ll learn all about how Utah women were the First to Vote! this month at our Back in Time 

children’s activity on March 24th, 25th & 26th  from 1:00 - 1:30 p.m. each day. Children will take 

part in the museum’s first election, make a fun project, and get a treat. Sign-up is preferred, 

please visit, email, or call the museum. 

The museum’s big annual fundraiser is back for its eighth year! Hot Wheels and Hot Dogs will 

be Saturday, May 30th from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on the Hyrum City Square. If you are 

interested in sponsoring the event contact the museum. Vehicle registration and vendor booth 

applications are now available at the museum or at www.hyrumcitymuseum.org.  

Finally, the Hyrum City Museum depends on the support, time, and insights provided by its 

advisory board, which consists of extraordinary community volunteers. We thank outgoing 

board members Doug Nielsen and Chelsea Moultrie for their dedication and efforts to support 

the museum’s mission. They each brought their own talents and ideas to the board and played 

key roles in making the museum a better resource for our community. 

Elite Hall Restoration Committee - The Cache Valley Historical Society has asked the Elite 

Hall Restoration Committee members to be the guest speakers at their monthly lecture series 

on Wednesday, March 11th at 7:00 p.m. Join us at the Elite Hall to learn more about the history 

of the historic structure, enjoy a special behind-the-scenes tour, and get 

informed about the rehabilitation efforts and the exciting plans for this 

community treasure. We encourage you to bring photos and other 

memorabilia related to the Elite Hall for a community display that 

evening! 

The USU Swing Club’s next dance at Elite Hall will be on Saturday, March 

21st. Enjoy the live music of the Cache Community Big Band as you 

experience the bounce of its spring-loaded dance floor! The dance 

starts at 8:00 p.m. and free instruction is available starting at 7:00 p.m. 

The dance costs $10 or only $5 for club members (anyone can join).  

Young Artist Cup 2020 – Would you enjoy a night of beautiful music? Are you looking for a 

cultural event for your church group? Or perhaps you need an idea for date night? We invite 

you to come watch some of the finest talent Cache Valley’s youth have to offer.  Come to 

the Mountain Crest/Ridgeline Young Artist Cup Music Competition 2020.  This is a free event, 

refreshments served, and cash prizes for the top finishers.  Dates: March 25th/Vocal & String 

Performances, March 26th/Piano & Organ, Brass/Wind/Percussion Performances. Venue: 

Ridgeline High School Auditorium. Time: 7:00 p.m. both evenings.  For more information please 

visit www.youngartisitcup.wordpress.com.    
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